
    No         :   LTR-1000-206434 
 
    Da          te: 2018/08/16 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov  

      Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Supplying the SG Clipping Cap & Dryer 

 

Dear Sir, 

Please be informed that in view of the inspection activities considered for the two steam 

generators for the next PPM (2019) of BNPP-1 and also on the basis of videoconference 

meeting convened with attendance of your Company’s representative dated 01.08.2018, you 

are kindly requested to give instructions to the relevant department  for providing TCP based 

on experience of Russian NPPs to supply two pairs of clipping cap and 1 set of related dryer 

for SG within the framework of Attachment No.1.4 to the Contact No. SP-BNPP-1-

2018/309/1575-D./ 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


